
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
ever changing world. 

The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   

 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

     Wednesday 4th September 2019

Phone:  5152 4395
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool 
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

September: 

Fri 6th: Grade 3 /  4 campers return 
 
Tue 17th: Whole School Production 
Thur 19th: Salvation Army Community 
Breakfast (Gold Coin Donation)  
Thur 19th: Last Day of Term 3  

Normal Finish Time 3.15pm 

Fri 20th: Student Free Day  
      (Staff Planning Day) 

October: 

Mon 7th: First Day Term 4 
Mon 7th: First Day Sw imming Lessons       
Prep to Grade 4 
Fri 11th: Ready Set Go!  
2020 Prep Transition Program  
Starts Today.  

Mon 14th: Meals on Wheels  
Tue 15th: Meals on Wheels  
Wed 16th: Meals on Wheels 
Thur 17th: Meals on Wheels,  
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00pm - 8.00pm 
Fri 18th: Parent Teacher Interviews  
8.30am - 1.00pm (No classes running today) 

Wed 30th: Grade 6 Photo Day 
 
 

Breakfast Club: 

Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday  

8.15am - 8.45am 
 

 
 
 

754 Community 
Playgroup:  

Every Thursday  
9.00am - 11.00am  

in the hall. 

Principal’s Message 
Week 8 Term 3 - 2019  

Good morning to you all; “We smashed it out 
of the park” – Please forgive my 
sporting analogy but I am referring 
to our 2019 Naplan results. If you 
had seen me in the hallways  
yesterday skipping, then you may 
have had a heads up! Given our  

outstanding results of last year, I must  
confess to being a little nervous about getting 
the same “kick” again – but we 
have indeed. One key area is 
“growth” – that is how much the 
children have improved from their 
grade 3 result to their Grade 5  
result. It doesn’t reflect that you 
are the top score, or a low score – it is totally 
about how much you have improved, learnt, 
grown over the 2 year period. We grew at a 
rate significantly more than across the state in 
each area - reading, writing, spelling,  
grammar and punctuation and last but most  
certainly not least – Numeracy! In terms of 
keeping our students in the top 2 levels in the 
state and maintaining that level of  
performance, we have again out shone the 
state in every element, bar one, (we missed 
writing by a smidge!). If your child is in grades 
3 or 5, you can collect their individual Naplan 
results from the office from today. I would be 
very happy to speak to you and explain the 
score card – just ask. On Monday of next week 
any cards still at the office will be sent home 
with the students. I am so proud of our kids 
and all the staff!  
 
The grade 3 / 4 camp at Coolamatong left this 
morning in beautiful sunshine and the  
atmosphere was high! These guys will have a 
great time and I am sure all will return Friday, 
puffed, dirty and really tired! I must thank the 
staff involved, as it really is a huge ask to be 
on duty 24 hours a day for 3 
straight days. Keep an eye on 
our Facebook page, as we will 
update photos and information. 
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Principal’s Message  - continued 
Something to ponder: 
When was the last time that you were truly “out of your comfort zone? How did that make you feel 
and respond?  
 
I will truly be out of mine, when I hop on a plane to India, never having travelled there 
before and starting to work in a school of 4000 students and 3 different campus’s.  
I think of it as, healthy for your soul and good for your character to challenge yourself. 
What are your thoughts and how do you help your children “be uncomfortable”? 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Whole School Production: 

This year our Whole School Production will be taking place on Tuesday 17th 
September at the Riviera Christian Centre, 103 Bairnsdale-Dargo Rd,  
Bairnsdale. Tickets will only be available to purchase from the school  
(no ticket sales on the night). Tickets go on sale Friday 6th September from 
9.30am at the office. Price per ticket is $5.00 with a limit of 3 tickets per 
family. Bairnsdale Primary School students performing in the production will 
not need to purchase a ticket.  
 

 
 
Little Athletics: 
Are you looking for a fun and interactive sport for children aged 5 to 16 
this summer? We are holding 3 free Come and Try afternoons on  
Monday 2nd, 9th and 16th September starting at 4.30pm at the Howitt 
Park Oval (all abilities are welcome). You can email any questions to 
bairnsdale@lavic.com.au  

 
 
 
 
Grade 3/4 Camp: 
Grade 3/4 students will return from camp on Friday 6th September 
somewhere between 2.30pm - 3.00pm. Please remember to avoid the 
bus zones when picking up students. Thank you.  
 
 

 
 
Kindergarten Visits: 
Starting school is a major life transition for both children and their families. 
Both challenging and exciting, it is a time of change in which children,  
families and educators adjust to new roles, identities, expectations,  
interactions and relationships. This year we will be participating in  
Reciprocal Visits with local kindergartens. It will mean that we will travel by 
bus to visit the Kindergartens and then on set days, the Kindergarten Children will travel to 754 to 
participate in a variety of activities. Last Friday our preps attended Westdale Kindergarten and 
from the looks of it they had a wonderful time. Please see page 3 for some photos.  

 
Donated Books:  
Thank you to the Carter family and the Lambert/Lamble family for donating books to 
our school. Our classroom libraries are looking awesome thanks to the kind  
donations from families and the wider community.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Talk Soon 
Trudie Nagle 

 Principal 
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Student Awards 
 
 
Prep A:      No Award this week    
 
1/2 A: Taylor Barry for show ing our school value of responsibility and working hard to 
complete spelling all 300 M100 words. 
 
1/2 B: Iyla Dalley for pushing herself in her writing. Iyla’s writing is continuing to get  
better every week. She always takes on teacher feedback and always tries to demonstrate that  
into her writing. Well done Iyla, super proud of your achievements.  
    
3/4 A: Alan Wise when he didn't get to play a game he wanted in sport he moved on 
quickly and didn't complain. He also gave a super effort in his learning last week, improving by a 
whole year in his data test.        
 
3/4 B: Makayla Fields for being a reliable, trustworthy and motivated member of 3/ 4B. 
Your willingness to have a go, even the hard stuff is to be commended.   
  
3/4 C: Lacey Morgan for continuing to focus on her learning task even when there was a   
distraction.   
 
5/6 A: Cooper Rowe recently you have been having difficulty participating in your 
learning activities. On Thursday you were able to show a positive attitude and stay on task. You 
have made a great effort with your narrative in the first person.     
  
5/6 B:      No Award this week  
 
5/6 C:   

 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 
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